Architex:

11.12.2024

Dear Valued Customer:

Architex Fabrics strives to provide the customers with the most innovative, high quality, beautiful and
environmentally friendly products possible. We are dedicated to working with customers to meet the
goals and adhere to the consumer product safety requirements applicable.

As of 1.1.2023, the entire Architex fabric line is PFAS-Free.
We always appreciate your support. Please contact us if you need any further details.

Sincerely,

Lauren Williams

VP Product & Marketing
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